
 
 
Dear Parents, 

September was such a fun and busy month! 
We had an amazing start to our new school 
year! The kids have been adjusting well to 
their new classrooms and routines.  

Our grandparent’s day was a great success! 
We were so happy to see so many grandmas, 
grandpas, opas, abuleas, abuelos, ninas and 
nanas spend time with their littles! 

We had a fire drill during the month of 
September and will continue to carry out drills 
periodically to keep our students aware and 
safe. 

 We have a busy line up of events this 
October. We will be participating in the “Great 
California Shake Out”, which is an annual 
opportunity to practice how to be safe during 
big earthquakes, as well as participate in the 
annual “Read for the Record!  

Our Fall Catalog Fundraising Event is lined 
up to start on October 7th, and we greatly 
depend on the support of our families to make 
this successful. Our goal is to have 100% 
participation.  

We look forward to our ‘Character Parade 
around the Gateway Center’, which is a much  
anticipated event. 

     - Ms. Fas-hana & Ms. Yvonne 

Important Dates 
 

 
October 7th – 25th –  
Fall Fundraising Event – Catalog Orders 
 
October 17th   (Thu) –  
The Great California Shake Out at 10:17 am.  
 
October 24th (Thu) –  
Read for the Record. We will be reading “Piper Chen 
Sings” 
 
October 25th (Fri) –  
Theme Dress Up Day – Favorite Toy Story Character  
 
October 31st (Thu)–  
Character Parade around Gateway Center.  Parade 
will start at 10:00 am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Happy Minds Kids Academy 
24000 Alicia Parkway #35, 

Mission Viejo 
CA 92691 

 
Hours 

7:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m. 

Phone: 
(949) 455-1212 

Fax: 
(949)455-1274 

E-mail: 
HappyMindsKids@gmail.com 
Happymindsdirector@gmail.com 

 
Website: 

 www.HappyMindsKids.com 
 

Check us out on Facebook 
and Yelp 

 

  

         October 2024 

Birthday Corner 
 

 
 Ryann – Oct 5th  
 Magnus – Oct 6th 
Lorelai  – Oct 7th  
Sienna – Oct 19th  
Malia  – Oct 21st 

                  Kayla  - 26th    
Eden – Oct 28th  

 
Ms. Lizzie – Oct 2nd    
Mr. Afaz – Oct 27th     

Ms. Clarissa – Oct 31st    
 

We at Happy Minds Kids 
Academy wish them all a very Happy 
Birthday!!! 

 
 

Welcome! 
      We warmly welcome baby Anunzio, 
baby Nathan, Amanda  and Keston to 
our Happy Minds family.  
 

Character Parade 
October 31st (Thu) at 10:00 am 

 
 
Our Character Parade is 

scheduled for Thursday, October 31st at 
10:00am. The kids will parade, dressed 
in their favorite costume. 

Please remember to sign a 
Field Trip Permission Form so that your 
child can be a part of this fun and 
exciting event. 

Students in the Infant & 
Toddler Rooms need a parent or adult 
volunteer to accompany them on this 
parade. 

Parents are more than 
welcome to join us in this parade. We 
sure would appreciate the extra help, 
especially with our younger kiddos.   
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Theme: Jumping into 

Fall! 
 

Color: Orange 
 

Shape: Triangle 
 

Nursery Rhyme: 
“Little Miss Muffet” 

 
 

Extra-Curricular 
Activities at HMKA 

 
Happy Minds Kids Academy has 
partnered with the following 
organization to bring Extra-
curricular activities to our 
students. Classes are held at 
Happy Minds. 

 
 
 

Webby Dance & 
Gymnastics 

 

 
 

Dance –  
Tuesdays at 10:00 am 

 
Gymnastics –  

Fridays  at 10:00 am  
   

 
Please inquire from 

Office for more 
information and Sign 

up today! 
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Infant Room 1 
We can’t believe we are starting a new 

month already. Getting to know our new babies 
has been fun, and watching all our babies grow 
and reach new milestones has been so exciting. 
This month we will be doing some fun spooky art.  
Please start bringing a jacket for outside play. 
- Ms. Manuela, Ms. Sally & Ms. Mithu   
                 

Infant Room 2 
 Happy October Infant 2 families! Our 
class is off to a great start and our babies are 
continuing to grow and flourish. September flew by 
and we look forward to all the fun October brings! 
This month will be filled with fun spooky activities. 
We have a lot of dressing up to do!! Looking 
forward to all the fun!  
 - Ms. Sahar, Ms. Alyson & Ms. Connie  
                 

Toddler Room 1 
We can't believe we are starting a new 

month already. Our kiddos are doing great and 
are having lots of fun in their new classroom. This 
month we will be doing many activities with our 
little ones which incorporate the theme of fall.  
We will be learning new songs to go with our 
theme. We are so grateful to have the 
opportunity to work with  all the little ones.   
- Ms. Terri & Ms. Lizzie 
 

Toddler Room 2 
 Happy October! 🍂🎃 We have some 
fun activities planned for the month. We’ll be 
focusing on our monthly themes, as well as,  learn 
about opposites like big and small through song. 
Our class will also enjoy crafting with leaves, 
engaging in story time, and singing "Little Miss 
Muffet" during our music and movement sessions. 
Thank you for your continued support! 
- Ms. Rajaa, Ms. Solana & Ms. Bahar 
 

             Rainbow Express 
Happy October! This month we will be 

focusing more on circle time and our morning 
songs. We have some fun fall themed songs lined 
up. We’re going to learn all about spiders and  will 
also be doing some spooky arts and crafts. We 
can’t wait until the end of month for the character 
parade! Stay Spooky! 
 - Ms. Ashley, Ms. Fabiana & Ms. Britani 
 

Rainbow Room 
  Oh Boy, a month has gone by since our 
little ones have started in the Rainbow Room. 🌈 
We are so excited for a Spooky month ahead with 
many fun activities. We also have our Character 
parade this month to look forward to.  This 
month we will be talking about fall  and how the 
leaves and weather are changing.  Please bring a 
jacket for your child to use when going outside.  
 We will continue working on our classroom rules 
and expectations in a fun and learning way. 😀  
- Ms. Crystal, Ms. Clarissa & Ms. 
Maricela 
 
 

  

Sunshine Room 
 Dear Sunshine Families, It has been an 
absolutely wonderful start to the new school year. 
Our little ones have done so well in their transition. 
We cannot wait to dive into October and work on 
our fall preparations, with activities incorporating  
pumpkins. We will use pumpkins in science to 
explore through feeling and touch and by extracting 
the seeds, for cooking and tasting. We will also work 
on a  math graph of seeds. 
They will continue to practice etiquette, explore new 
books, revisit their favorite books,  write numbers and 
letters, and  enact some fun performances. We are 
all excited to welcome this new month. 
Much Love,  

- Ms. Diane  
-  

Star Room 
 Hello families! It’s been such an exciting 
month!  We’ve had a great start to our school year 
getting to know each other. We’ve learned our class 
structure and routines, as well as working together 
as a team.  

Fall is definitely in  the air and we have 
some fun activities planned including making 
spiders, bees, teapots and carving pumpkins!  
         Please, remember that toys from home are 
not allowed. Also, please keep a labeled jacket in 
your child’s cubby.  If you have any questions about 
your child, we'll be more than happy to help! 
         We hope to see you at our costume parade!!! 
      - Ms. Israa & Ms. Colleen 

 

Pre- Kindergarten 
 We have had a good start to the year. Our 
students have acclimatized well to the new class 
routines. It is especially rewarding to see them 
working on connecting with each other socially & 
emotionally.   

They are enjoying learning new songs for 
each alphabet. Our Apple Tasting and Cooking Apple 
Sauce activities were a huge success!! 
Fall is here, bringing with it the sights and smells of 
the season! We have planned some fun activities 
with pumpkins , gourds , wheat stalks  and autumn 
corn   for science, sensory, and math.  

October will be a busy month with 
letters Aa, Bb, Cc, Dd and Ee and activities related 
to them. Please be on a look out for sign-up sheets 
for voluntary contributions to make the children’s 
learning experiences enriching. 
Thank you for your generosity and kind support. 
Looking forward to a Fabulous Fall Season with you! 

- Ms. Rashmi &  Ms. Maddy 
 

 

 
 


